
Our Lady Star of the Sea Primary School Canteen 
 
 
 

Welcome to the School Canteen 
 
The canteen is open on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. 
 
All orders are placed online through the School24 platform.  You can either get the 
School24 App or go online to the School24 website. 
 
How to get yourself started 
 
You will need to set up an account to start – please go to www.school24.net.au and 
the school registration ID is 2587963. 
 
You will need set up your profile, then your child/children’s details under students.  
 
There are two ways to pay through School24, one being your credit card or 
alternatively you can load your account with money and then just draw back from 
your account.  See the tab Topup/Recharge. 
 
Should the canteen need to debit or credit your account for any reason this will 
appear as a – or + on your account.  It would be appreciated if you could please 
ensure that this is kept in the positive and promptly pay any outstanding amounts by 
loading money onto your account. 
 
Tips for ordering 
 
The cut off time to place an order is 8.50am 
 
Please take care to ensure you order for the correct date, as you can easily preorder 
for future dates. 
 
When you are ordering you will only see what items are available for that day – for 
example, we only have pies & sausage rolls available on Wednesdays. These items will 
not show on the system on a Thursday or Friday. 
 
When you choose an item and add it to your cart it will provide further options - for 
example if you order a pie – sauce will come up as an option.  If you order the 
Gourmet Salad & Meat Sandwich - different breads & ingredient options will come up. 
 
When you have placed and paid for your order you will receive an email confirming 
that your order has been received.  
 



If you have any issues getting yourself set up, the team at School24 are very helpful 
so please do not hesitate to contact them. 
 
If you miss the order cut off time, you can phone the school for help, however we may 
not be able to provide your child with their preferred lunch order but an alternative 
will be offered.  
 
 
Volunteering 
 
The canteen requires volunteers every day that it is open.  If you would like to help 
out please contact Kerry Street on 0414 926 144 or by  
Messenger.  
 
 
	


